Andrea Landaker

I disagree with amending the current regulations. Cars are already more expensive in New Mexico
than in neighboring states; this regulation will increase the cost of new cars, which will also
increase the cost of used cars and drive business out of state. In addition, these cost increases will
impact low-income families disproportionately, since they tend to spend a greater percentage of
their income on transportation.



